
Champaign-Urbana Public Health District 
 

Mosquito Surveillance and Abatement Biker  
 

The Champaign-Urbana Public Health District (CUPHD) is seeking individuals to work under the 
direct supervision of a licensed Illinois Department of Agriculture (IDOA) applicator as Mosquito 
Surveillance and Abatement Bikers (MSAB). The selected candidates will be responsible for: 
collecting, testing and reporting data for Culex mosquitoes and dead birds involving West Nile 
virus, investigating mosquito nuisance complaints and breeding sites, conducting public 
information activities and applying mosquito larvicide throughout all assigned treatment routes. 
Larvicide application duties will be performed by bicycle. The District will supply bicycles and any 
required safety equipment.  
 
Applicants must be 18 years of age or older and possess a high school diploma or GED 
equivalent; undergraduate students majoring in a related field are preferred. The selected 
candidates must exhibit and maintain a high level of efficiency and dependability, while working 
independently in this field environment. Basic bicycle repair knowledge is preferred. This 
position requires a valid driver’s license, dependable transportation and proof of auto insurance. 
Duties may be performed during peak times when heat is most prevalent. 
 
This position is seasonal lasting approximately three (3) months, 35 hours per week starting in 
late spring. Compensation for this position starts at $19.00 per hour. 
 
To apply, go to: https://secure4.saashr.com/ta/6173898.careers?CareersSearch. Applicants may 
also come in to apply online at CUPHD, 201 W. Kenyon Road, Champaign, IL 61820. For full 
consideration, you must complete the application process. 

 
Women, veterans and individuals of all abilities are encouraged to apply. CUPHD also strongly 
encourages people of color, gay, lesbian, transgender and non-binary people to apply. In 
compliance with the ADA Amendments Act (ADAAA), if you need an accommodation in order to 
apply, please contact Amy Roberts at aroberts@c-uphd.org. CUPHD is an equal opportunity 
employer and welcomes everyone to join its team.   
 
CUPHD requires all employees to be fully vaccinated against COVID-19 and influenza (seasonally) 
unless a medical or religious exemption is approved. 
  
This recruitment is open until filled.  
    
Posted March 21, 2023 

https://secure4.saashr.com/ta/6173898.careers?CareersSearch

